THE GOVERNOR STATE OF YAP

September 19, 2016

Joseph M. Daisy, EdD President & CEO College of Micronesia P.C. Box 159 Kolonia, Pohnpei FM 96941

Dear Mr. Daisy:

On behalf of FUNSO and victims of Typhoon Maysak, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the College for your generous donations. Your support means so much; not only to me, but especially to the affected communities you are helping.

The generous support of organizations like yours makes our communities a great place to live.

Thank you! You truly have made a difference.

With gratitude,

Tony Sanhgiyaa Governor, Yap State

Cc: Dean Robornan, COMFSM Yap Campus